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Dear Parents and Students of the Class of 2024: 
 

Welcome to Northwood High School! We are very excited to have you and your student join us for this 
upcoming school year. And while we understand there is much uncertainty about what the next few weeks may 
bring, rest assured, your student will not miss out on their opportunity to prepare for their time as a Northwood 
Timberwolf. Given recent restrictions, in lieu of our traditional in-person 8th Grade Family Night, we’d like to 
present a virtual alternative that you can access from the comfort of your own home.   
 

This virtual tour will begin on April 15th at 6 pm on the NHS homepage at northwoodhigh.org. 
 
In addition to the virtual tour, we are thrilled to share with you the many exciting programs we have available. 
In this packet you will find the following items: 
 

1. Letter of Hope: A message from the NHS Staff detailing our hopes for you as NHS Timberwolves and 
our commitment to you as educators.  
 

2. Course Requestor (pink): The Course Requestor in this packet will serve as a guideline to use when 
considering courses for your freshman year. Please keep in mind: Middle School teachers have made 
recommendations for your placement in all CORE courses. These recommendations should be available 
for you to see online following our Virtual Family Night.  
 
Electives: In addition to the CORE courses, students may choose any (1) one elective on the course   
requestor sheet. Students may select up to (2) two electives if the elective is among the following (they are 
bold on the requestor sheet): Athletics Team Sport, Pep Squad, Color Guard, Band, Orchestra, Choral 
Ensemble, or Creative Drama class.  
 
You will be able to find information about the courses offered at NHS, academic policies, procedures, and 
other important information on the NHS website under “Academics → Program of Studies” 
 

3. PTSA Letter: NHS Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA), as well as the other Booster groups, are 
a great way to get involved and support Northwood High School. 
 

4. Summer Opportunities: We have included flyers regarding Athletics Skills and Marching Band Camps. 
 
Your scheduled registration conference time and date will be sent to you soon. Please stay tuned and visit 
the “New to Northwood” page on the NHS website (following 8th Grade Family Night) to receive additional 
information as it comes in.   
 
We look forward to meeting you. And once again, welcome to Northwood High School! 
 
The Northwood High School Staff 


